11/9/21

Those present: Allan Hebb and Jeff Winagle Commissioners, Bill McKee and Jane Hebb,
Acting Clerk

The minutes of the October meeting were read and approved.

Joining Dig Safe is ongoing. Allan has tried to send them an email with a copy of the map but
the email failed. Jane is going to email Jeff the email address and representatives name and he
will try to send the file.

Gilford Well came and blew out the lines. There were 2 blow offs that failed. The failed blow
offs were the one at end of Bridge Street and the one at the south end of the system. They will
have to be dug up next spring and fixed. This will have to be included in this years budget. Jeff
will talk to Mike Wright about an estimate to do the digging and Allan will call a plumber to

see if they are willing to work on our new system and if they can estimate a cost for the budget.

There was a bill from Gilford Well for replacing the pulsar measurement unit for $7295.00. 1t
was voted to pay it.

Jane wrote the letter to Kevin Niland and he agreed for us to turn the shut off on. Allan will do
this.

Jane wrote a letter to a customer that had questions about the system and why it is so expensive.

The known parts of the budget were reviewed. There are still some outstanding figures which
we will hopefully have by the December meeting.

The meeting adjourned at 7:30 PM.
Respectfully submitted,

TS
ane Hebb,

Acting Clerk




